Prime Minister has me
for your letter of 7 June,

s, Thatcher was pleased to hear that

Mr. Garvin wi 1 g e visiting
London. But am afraid it will not be
possible for her to meet him in September.
She has an overseas trip planned for Tuesday
8 September and a b iay on the 6th
preparing for

With best wishes and I am sorry to have
to bring you this disappointing reply. Could
rou pass on the ime Minister's regrets to
ir. Garvin,
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I am writing on behalf of the Prime

Minister to thank you for your letter of

7 June. This is receiving attention and

reply will be sent to you as soon as

a

possible.

A W Fopsster, Isq







. /Z//ff’ f// g _///// I/X/’/))}/zﬁ/

. Esso Petroleum Company Limited
Esso House, Victoria Street, London SW1E 5JW
Telephone: 01.834 6677

7th June

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
The Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

London S.W.1.

Dear Prime Minister,

I have just heard that Cliff Garvin, Chairman and
Chief Executive of our parent Company Exxon, will be visiting
London on the 7th/8th September, and since it is some time
since he last had an opportunity of exchanging views with
you I am writing to ask whether it would be possible for
you to meet him during this visit.

There are many changes occurring in the world political
and economic outlook, including the delicate balance of
energy supply/demand and its implications for oil. Such
major uncertainties are naturally of immense concern to
large multinational companies such as Esso/Exxon and as a
major investor in Britain I know that Cliff Garvin would
greatly appreciate your views.

I recognise the many conflicting demands on your time,
but I hope that it will be possible for you to agree to my
suggestion and naturally a meeting can be arranged at any
time convenient to you during the 7th/8th September. If a
dinner or lunchtime appointment would be more suitable I
would be delighted to be the host.

I very much hope you will be able to accept.

Yours sincerely,

v &

A.W. FORSTER.
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